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Bronagh Lennon

From: Housing Eiaportal <EIAportal@housing.gov.ie>
Sent: Thursday 7 November 2024 08:59
To: Bronagh Lennon
Subject: EIA Application Confirmation Number: 2024181

  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of TII. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and are sure that the content is safe.  

Dear Bronagh, 
 
An EIA Portal notification was received on 07/11/2024 in respect of this proposed application. The information provided has 
been uploaded to the EIA Portal on 07/11/2024 under EIA Portal ID number 2024181 and is available to view at 
http://housinggovie.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=d7d5a3d48f104ecbb206e7e5f84b71f1. 
 
Portal ID: 2024181 
 
Competent Authority: An Bord Pleanála 
 
Applicant Name: The National Roads Authority  (operating as Transport Infrastructure Ireland ) 
 
Location: The proposed scheme extends northwards from the current Luas depot stabling at Broombridge crossing the mainline 
railway, Royal Canal and the N2 to arrive at the junction of St. Margarets Road and Melville Road in Finglas. 
 
Description: The scheme is a 3.9km long Light Rail system inc. four new stops, two bridge structures, two substations and a Park 
& Ride structure. 
 
Linear Development: Yes 
   
Date Uploaded to Portal: 07/11/2024 
 
Kindest Regards, 
 
Hugh Wogan, 
 
EIA Portal team 

—— 

An Roinn Tithíochta, Rialtais Áitiúil agus Oidhreachta  
Department of Housing, Local Government and Heritage 

Teach an Chustaim, Baile Átha Cliath 1, D01 W6X0 
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